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Multiple Masked Assailants Commit Armed Robbery at
Point Pleasant Resort

Multiple masked assailants armed with long guns committed a robbery
at Point Pleasant Resort in St. Thomas, assaulting victims and stealing
personal items. Authorities are investigating.
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Point Pleasant Resort in St. Thomas.

In the early hours of Monday, December 30, an armed robbery occurred at the Point Pleasant
Resort in St. Thomas, prompting a response from the V.I. Police Department. The incident,
reported around 12:30 am., is currently under investigation by the Criminal Investigation Bureau.

According to the victims, the robbery took place shortly after they had left the Red Hook area and
arrived at the resort. Their vehicle was cut off by another vehicle, forcing them to stop before
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gaining entry to the premises.

The assailants, described as multiple individuals wearing masks and dressed in black, exited their
vehicle armed with what the victims described as “long guns.” The suspects ordered the victims to
hand over their persona belongings and assaulted them, striking them on the head with weapons.

One of the victims reported that during the robbery, one of the suspects took a card from his wallet
and inserted it into a device described as a “black box.” The victims were unable to identify the
suspects involved.

The VIPD has confirmed that the case remains under active investigation. Authorities are urging
anyone with information about the crime to contact 911, the Criminal Investigation Bureau at
(340) 774-2211 ext. 5575, or Crime Stoppers V.l. at 1-800-222-8477 (TIPS).

© Viconsortium 2025



